From: Glenn Jeffrey <gjeffrey@faberarchitecture.com> 
Sent: 11 February 2021 13:21
To: Turner2, Sarah <sarah.turner2@e-lindsey.gov.uk>
Subject: N/162/00236/21 - Flood Risk Assessment

This message originated from outside your organization

Good afternoon Sarah,

Thank you for you correspondence and telephone conversation this afternoon regarding The Farm, Billingsgate, South Somercotes, LN11 7BQ. 
As discussed, I can confirm that the internal floor levels of the proposed extension will be the same as the existing floor levels. There will be no change to the existing external ground levels.

Best regards,
Glenn.

Glenn Jeffrey
Principal

faber
RIBA Chartered Architects

+44 (0)74740 27332
gjeffrey@faberarchitecture.com
www.faberarchitecture.com

Faber Architecture Ltd Registered in England and Wales Company No 10962441
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